SOUTH PYMATUNING TOWNSHIP

3483 Tamarack Dr.Sharpsville, PA 16150 Phone (724) 962-7856 Fax (724) 962-2141 spymatuning@spypd.com

6:00PM

November 27, 2017

The Continuation meeting of South Pymatuning Township Board of Supervisors was held on November 27, 2017 At 6:00PM in the municipal building with Chairperson Michaelene Harris, and Supervisor Rose Lyons. Brian Geisel was absent.

The meeting was opened with the Pledge to the flag.

The supervisors worked on budget line items and discussed them.

A motion was made by Michaelene Harris and seconded by Rose Lyons to extend the open Public Works position to Timothy Brown. Motion passed unanimously.

The supervisors discussed the sanitary survey for residents on Buckeye Dr. and Downing Lane and to include any other homes that would need surveyed. The supervisors agreed to mail the sanitary survey to homeowners so the DEP along with the officials can complete the Needs Analysis in that area for public sewers.

A motion was made by Michaelene Harris and seconded by Rose Lyons to adjourn the meeting at 7:35Motion passed unanimously.

Rose Lyons Secretary